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  City of Apache Junction 
  Development Services Department 

    
 

DATE:  January 6, 2020 
 
TO:   The Honorable Mayor and City Council  
 
THROUGH:  Bryant Powell, City Manager 
   Larry Kirch, Development Services Director 
   Thomas Kelly, Chief of Police 
    
FROM:  Heather Patel, Program and Resource Manager 
                                
SUBJECT: Homeland Security Fiscal Year 2018 Reallocation funding agreement 
 
REQUEST 
 
Consideration of approval of an agreement with the Arizona Department of Homeland Security 
for fiscal year 2018 reallocation funds in the amount of $7,773 to purchase handheld radios for 
the Apache Junction Police Department.   

 
BACKGROUND 
 
It is customary for the Arizona Department of Homeland Security to have funds rollover from a 
previous funding year. When funds become available, the East Region Advisory Committee and 
the Arizona Department of Homeland Security determine how those funds are to be reallocated. 
They decided to award the funds to the City of Apache Junction Police Department.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The city is required to execute agreement number 18-AZDOHS-HSGP-180311-01 with the 
Arizona Department of Homeland Security prior to receiving the funds. The funds will go 
towards the purchase of handheld radios for use by the Apache Junction Police Department. The 
agreement is similar to the one recently considered in October under the city’s Fiscal Year 2019 
award.  
 
RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the city council approve the proposed grant agreement. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1: Agreement Number 18-AZDOHS-HSGP-180311-01 


